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Progress is being made on the implementation of R25, the new room scheduling software.  All room spaces have been entered into production.  Currently doing dual entry into both systems, which is time consuming but seems to be going smoother than originally expected.  Work is beginning on the interface between R25 and SIS.  

IDPs for Admissions for the co-pilots have been completed.   These sessions include training, setup issues and decisions.

Module leads at all institutions continue to meet on Monday afternoons.

Project leads for all institutions continue to meet at least once a week.

GBC had its iNtegrate  Module Leads meeting on Friday,  April 9th and Friday, April 23th.  The next scheduled meeting is May 7th.
Kent Sipes from CCI will be in Elko the week of May 10th.  He will be conducting  beginning Query Training, Advanced Query Training, QBU and UPK training for those currently involved in the implementation of Peoplesoft.  Additional training will be offered at a later date by SCS personnel.
CCI consultant Mark Mayhre will be in Elko on June 8th and 9th to work with the Admissions module and team leads.

Student Records IDP sessions will begin May 3rd.  CCI consultant Melissa Young will be in Elko on June 1st through June 3rd.

The Hershey Document Imaging Solution is moving forward.  Hershey will interface with Peoplesoft and a person could pull up documents that are attached to a student’s record in Peoplesoft, once they are scanned into Hershey.  We will be in a shared environment with TMCC, WNC and NSC.  CSN is considering being a part of the shared environment; however they are currently using Hershey on their own.  TMCC will take the lead on the implementation and SCS will be hosting the software and hardware.  GBC will need a lead person for our solution.
